Memorial Update
The International Freedom Center’s withdrawal from the WTC Memorial site has left the planned Cultural Building, designed by Norwegian Firm Snohetta, without a tenant. The possibility of altering the building’s design to integrate it with the planned Memorial Museum is outlined in a recent New York Times Article. Another article from the New York Daily News describes plans for nearly 500,000 square feet of retail space around the WTC site—200,000 in the new PATH terminal, and 300,000 along Church St. The retail areas will be set off from the Memorial Quadrant. 
Also, the LMDC has announced an opportunity for 9/11 Family members to participate in the process of creating the more than 100,000 square foot Memorial Museum at the World Trade Center. Next on the schedule is an interactive workshop that will offer attendees the ability to break into smaller groups and share and discuss their thoughts on the preliminary programming concepts for the Museum with the assistance of a facilitator. 
The workshop will take place on October 11th from 6:00 – 9:00 pm, at the NYU School of Continuing and Professional Studies at the Woolworth Building, 15 Barclay Street. All desiring to participate must do so by either registering on-line at either www.civic-alliance.org or www.RenewNYC.com, or by contacting the Civic Alliance RSVP telephone line at 212-253-2727 x317.

 

If you are unable to attend any of these sessions, you may view the presentation at www.renewnyc.com/memorial after September 15th.  Comments will be accepted on www.renewnyc.com until November 15th. The comments received at the workshops and in writing will help guide the programming of the Memorial Museum under the direction of a Museum Director to be hired by the LMDC and WTC Memorial Foundation. 

 

